
 

SCHOOL AGE NEWSLETTER 

FEBRUARY 2025 

 
We will not have a Valentine’s party. The kids will be having their parties at school so we will 

not have one. If they would like to bring in Valentines to hand out to their friends here, they 

will be allowed to hand them out during snack time. I will have a list of all our friends to hand 

out if they want.  

We will be open on President’s Day.  

We ask that you please donate $1 for our morning snack. This is for Mondays and any other 

day they are out of school.  

If you know anyone with a child going into kindergarten next year there is an EXPO on the 13th 

from 5-7 at the school.  

Days to Remember: 

2/13    Kindergarten EXPO 

2/14    Valentine’s Day 

2/17    President’s Day 

 

Thank you,  

Ms. Erica  

Mr. Jeremy 


